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Statement on passing of Milwaukee Police Dept. Officer 
 Charles Irvine, Jr. 

 

MILWAUKEE - Rep. David Bowen (D-Milwaukee) issued the following statement upon 

the passing of MPD Officer Charles Irvine, Jr.: 

"I was very saddened to hear of the loss of MPD Officer Charles Irvine, Jr. while on duty 

yesterday," Bowen said. "Officer Irvine gave his life in service to our community while 

pursuing a reckless driver, a problem that continues to plague our city.  

"Officer Irvine, his family and fellow officers, as well as those of his partner who is 

recovering from injuries sustained in this terrible incident, are in my prayers." 
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